From: Melly < beatricekiddoux@gmail.com > Sent: Monday, January 5, 2015 10:04 PM

To: Anderson, Susan

Subject: Propane gas export

Dear Ms. Anderson,

I hope that you will not go through with propane exporting from Portland. We must think of the health of every citizen before making a buck and about how our actions effect our environment. I feel that it our duty to say no to **Pembina when considering both. Thank you for your time.**

Sincerely, Melly Scott 16124 SW 108th Ave 49 Portland, Oregon 97224 Ms. Mel Scott